
Can you believe our class has already been together for a month already?! We 

have had a wonderful time getting to know each other.  The children are de-

lightful, and we are anxious to spend another exciting month with them.  

Please remember as the weather gets cooler that your child will need a jacket.  

We often go outside for walks and to play. 

 

On Friday, October 30th, we will be having a Harvest Party.  Feel free to send 

your child with a costume.  Please make it child friendly.  We would prefer no 

super heroes and nothing scary.   

 

Below you will find our themes for this month, including any special days.  If  

you have any questions feel free to reach out to us.  Have a great month and 

many happy times with your child! 

 

Don’t forget to FOLLOW us on FACEBOOK:  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Iliana Martin 

Mrs. Courtney Kurtz 

Ms. Eleanor Zurlo 

October 2020 

Ladybugs 

Themes of  Exploration 
Numbers, Spiders, Bats, Scarecrows, 

Orange & Brown, Pumpkins, Leaves, & 

More Fall Fun!   

Upcoming Dates: 
October  

12—CLOSED for In-service 

21—Be a Pumpkin—Wear Orange! 

30—Fall Harvest Party  

November  

2—Picture Day 

20—ExtraOrdinary Give 
 

 


